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SHCC LISTSERV #75 
 
The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Friday, March 26, 2010 4:06 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #75- HUD Updates on the SAVE system, Final Rule Webcast, and EIV Q&A Webcast

SAVE System Update

On March 23, 2010 HUD announced via the RHIIP Listserv that the Department of Homeland Security (DHS) has streamlined the Systematic Alien Verification for Entitlements (SAVE) system.  The SAVE system is an online database that contains immigration status information.  The SAVE system must be utilized by owner/agents (O/As) to verify the validity of citizenship documents provided by applicants or tenants claiming eligible non-citizen status.  This ensures that only eligible noncitizens receive rental assistance.  Beginning May 1, 2010, O/As must have an updated User ID and password to access the SAVE system.  What does this mean?

· If you received a new User ID and password since June 2009 no further action is required on your part. 
· If you do not have access to the SAVE system, or have access and did not receive a new User ID and password since June 2009, you must send the following information via email to Kevin.X.Garner@hud.gov no later than April 15, 2010:
1. Property name

2. Property address (street number and name, city, state, and zip code)

3. First and last name of person applying

4. Phone number

5. Fax number

6. Email address
There is no limitation on the number of O/A representatives that can request a User ID and password.   

If you have questions regarding these requirements please email Kevin Garner at Kevin.X.Garner@hud.gov.  Please do not call or email HUD or the Multifamily Helpdesk to verify that your User ID and password are active.

Final Rule Webcast

On March 25, 2010 HUD’s RHIIP Listserv announced that HUD will be holding an instructional webcast on April 14, 2010 from 12 – 2 pm CST.  This webcast will provide guidance on implementation of the Final Rule, to include the mandatory implantation of EIV, as well as the revised Social Security Number (SSN) disclosure and documentation requirements.  SHCC strongly encourages you to watch this training.  

EIV Q&A Webcast

The EIV Question and Answer Webcast held February 25, 2010 has now been posted to HUD’s website for viewing.  This webcast answers some of the most commonly asked questions posed by O/As utilizing the EIV system.  This webcast can be viewed by going to http://portal.hud.gov/portal/page/portal/HUD/webcasts/archives and clicking on the “EIV: Instructional Course for Multifamily Housing Programs, February 25, 2010” link under the February 2010 heading.


